
Presidents Meeting 

June 10, 2010 

Utah Good Sams State Samboree 

Nephi, Utah  

 

Everyone was welcomed by our State Director, Glenn Carroll. Roll call was taken; there were 100% of the presidents 

attending the meeting. A motion was made to approve the April Meeting minutes then was voted on and passed 

unanimously.  

Presidents were encouraged to go back to their chapters and ask if there is anything they would like to add or 

change for the Samboree. The Samboree is each chapter‘s Samboree and the State Staff would like to help in any way 

possible to make it what the members would like.  If there are any games, suggestions for seminars etc each chapter is 

encouraged to talk to their presidents and then presidents need to pass this information on to our State Director, Glenn 

Carroll.  State Director, Glenn Carroll expressed how important it was that the Presidents were to take things back to their 

chapters and keep them informed.  

It is getting harder to get donations for the Charity Raffle and the door prizes. The biggest problem for seminars is 

that we do not have enough places to hold them. When the head of Consumer Affairs for Fraud Seminar was held we only 

had 10 people attend. It makes it hard to ask people to take time out of their busy schedules to present to the Good Sams 

and then have such a small attendance.  

Nominations for the State Director have been turned into Lynn Koyle, State Treasurer.  The nominations have been 

accepted and they were told who they are running against. Each chapter now has a vote to elect the new director.  A profile 

will be put in the Salty Sams News Letter on each of the candidates running for State Director. Lynn Koyle, State Treasurer, 

will send each chapter a ballot which will be turned back into him by the Fall Tag.  The nominee will then be sent to 

International for 1
st

 right of refusal.  Until the executive director of Good Sams sends the New Directors name to our State 

Director, Glenn Carroll, nothing will be final.  

 Power at the fall tag in Delta for those needing it will cost more this year. Registration forms will be sent through 

the mail.  

 Assignments for next year’s Samboree were chosen: 

 

   Beehive Roamers   Pinochle / Breakfast Clean Up 

   Color Country Ramblers  Golf / Cookie Staking Contest 

   Deer Sams    Chinese Auction / Men’s Luncheon 

   Happy Hobos   Parade 

   Northern Utah Golden Spikers Door Prices 

   Olympus Seagulls  Dinner assistant clean up / Bean Bag Toss 

   Over The Hill   Bocce Ball 

   Peach City Sams  People Mover 

   Red Cliff Chiefs   Tables and Chairs 

   Squaw Peak Sams  Ice Cream Social 

   Sunburst Sams   Charity Booth 

   Sundowner Sams  Prairie Schooner Race 

   Timp Moonshiners  50-25-25  Sales 

   Tooele Travelers  Treasure Hunt 

   Trail Blazers   Greeters 

   Trail Dusters   Crazy Golf 

   Ute Salt Shakers  Sam Go / Merchandise Sales Booth 

   Wasatch Wagons  Calk Walk 

   Weber Waffies   Coffee Hour 

  

Assignments not taken: 

   Decorations, Bean Bag Baseball, Washer Toss, Information Booth, Ladies Social 

 

Meeting was adjourned  

  

State Secretary, 

Jean North   


